Steven Seee

From: Paul Sledzik <psledzik@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 8:03 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support for H 5706

Dear Committee,

As a Rhode Islander, | support H 5706. Our coastal resources are too important to be left in the hands of
unaccountable political appointees. Please pass this CRMC reform bill that makes RY's coastal agency more
transparent, accountable, efficient, and effective.

The RI coastline is unique in the United States for its history and beauty. Management of the coast needs to be
in the hands of experienced, knowledgeable, and professional managers. It is time to modernize the way we
manage the coast.

Paul Sledzik
360 E Greenwich Ave
West Warwick RI 02893



